TELDOR

Cables & Systems Ltd.
Cables Telecom Lid.

September 16, 2020

To all our valued customers,

During this time of global uncertainty, we wanted to take the time and convey to you that the
health and safety of our employees and the employees of our business partners are of the
highest priority to Teldor.

As you may be aware, The State of Israel will be entering into a partial lock-down for a 2-3 week
period starting Friday, September 18™. We are happy to inform you that all Teldor facilities have
been granted the necessary permits and approvals required to continue all of their production and
commercial activities. Therefore, all ongoing interactions you have with us should not be affected.

Since the global situation as concerns COVID-19 causes circumstances that may be beyond our
control, it should be assumed that standard operating procedures and performance such as prices,
lead and delivery times etc. may be affected in the near future. We therefore ask you to please be
in contact with the relevant Teldor personnel to make sure you have the most updated
information from us.

Sincerely,

o/

Moti Chen — VP Marketing & Sales,
Teldor Cables & Systems / Teldor Cables Telecom

Teldor Cables & Systems Ltd. Kibbutz Ein Dor 1933500, ISRAEL | T: +972-4-6770555 | F: +972-4-6770650
www.teldor.com



